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NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified that no qualified candidates are available for selection
to the post of Sound Engineer (Category No.380/2017) in the Kerala State film
Development Corporation Limited in response to the Notification published in
the Gazette dated 12.10.2017.

(By order of the Commission)
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